
APPLICATION DETAILS 
137606 / 132590/N 
The Leen, Pembridge, Leominster, Herefordshire, HR6 9HN  
Susannah Burrage, Environmental Health Officer  
 

 

I have received the above application on which I would be grateful for your advice. 
The application form and plans for the above development can be viewed on the Internet within 5-7 
working days using the following link: http:\\www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
 
I would be grateful for your advice in respect of the following specific matters: - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please can you respond by .. 
 

 Air Quality  Minerals and Waste 

 Contaminated Land  Petroleum/Explosives 

 Landfill  Gypsies and Travellers 

 Noise  Lighting 

 Other nuisances  Anti Social Behaviour 

 Licensing Issues  Water Supply 

 Industrial Pollution  Foul Drainage 

 Refuse   

    

 

Comments 
 
Environment Agency Permitted Premises/Process: Informative 
 
Please note that as the proposed development comes within the regulatory framework of a permitted 
process controlled by the Environment Agency. The permit will address issues associated with the 
development’s impact on the environment, including matters in relation to noise, odours, dust and 
fumes. As such, our department has no comments to supply to this application. 
 
 

Signed: Susannah Burrage 
Date: 30 September 2013 
 
 

 

TO: DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT- PLANNING AND 
TRANSPORTATION 
FROM: ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND TRADING 
STANDARDS 

http://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/
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